
Walter Williams - petition 1393

From:    Janelle Corsaro <janelle@parkstonedevelopment.com>
To:    Walter Williams <williamswl@detroitmi.gov>
Date:    6/1/2018 4:00 PM
Subject:   petition 1393

 
Hello Walter, 
 
This is confirmation that we would like to officially withdraw petition 1393. Thank you so much. 
 
Best, 
 
Janelle
 
Janelle Corsaro
Parkstone Development Partners
28 West Adams Avenue, Suite 1300
Detroit, MI 48226
313-636-1518
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